
!Pwelf th February 
1 9 3 0 .

Dr» G. F. Ilartin, 
Faculty of Uedieine.

Dear Dr. Ilartin,

I shall be unable
to attend the meeting of the Publications 
Committee tomorrow, as I have another meet 
ing here.

Some time ago I
had a letter from Dr. HeU.Ami, containing 
a suggestion as to HcOill linking up with 
Cambridge University press, I am attach­
ing an extract from his letter, in case 
you wish to talk about this idea.

Tours faithfully,

Principal


